Donate at marshillnetwork.org to

SHARE THE
I GOSPEL it Mars Hill Network

The Mars Hill Network considers the churches, business and ministries throughout
our broadcast region to be a partner at sharing the Good News of Jesus Christ.

The Mars Hill Network relies on gifts of support from its listeners. Listener support
is our number one source of revenue,

You can also help in our mission by asking us for promotional material and making
it available to those around you, and to your church family.

May God richly Bless you for listening and praying and for simply telling others
about the Mars Hill Network.

FEMars Hill | 5,6esTED SUPPORT LEVELS
$30.00 $120.00 $300.00
$60.00 $180.00 $ Other

Name:

Address:

Phone: ( )

Email:

If Donating By Credit Card Amount
(e [vse 5

Credit Card Number CVV Code
Signature Exp. Date

U.S. SUPPORTERS CANADIAN SUPPORTERS
PLEASE SEND GIFTS TO: PLEASE SEND GIFTS TO:

Mars Hill Network, 4044 Makyes Rd.
Syracuse, NY 13215-8683

ECFA \ ECFA
L . V44N1

3 v Tust Annual Tax receipts for monies received /
. postmarked January 1 to December 31,
Please circle an age range (optional): are mailed in January unless otherwise
20-29, 30-39, 40-49, 50-59, 60-69, 70+ requested.
While most of our Friends’ support
comes through personal checks or credit
cards through our secure website, some
of you may be considering the liquidation
of securities with proceeds being donated
to Mars Hill. Although this approach re-
sults in a federal and state tax exemption
for the amount of the donation, the donor
will be liable for the tax consequences
of any appreciation in the value of the
secdurities. In the case where securities

Mars Hill Radio (Canada) Inc.
775 Progress Ave.
Kingston ON K7M 6R8

| listen to Mars Hill Network on:
(Please indicate the primary station.)

] WMHR 102.9 Syracuse
] WMHN 89.3 Webster/Rochester

1 WMHI 94.7 Watertown/Cape Vincent, NY,
Kingston, On

] WMHQ 90.1 Malone/Massena/Cornwall

] WMHU 91.1 Utica/Cold Brook

have long-term capital gains, a preferable
alternative is to donate them directly

D WMHY 88.5 Richfield Sprlngs to Mars Hill. Doing so will provide a tax
] WMHH 96.7 Albany deduction for the full value of the secu-

. rities, but may eliminate any tax liability
[ Translator Station for their appreciation. Please consult your

financial adviser for tax considerations in
your personal situation.

] Marshillnetwork.org

share the Good News of Jesus Christ
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Rome: Your radio station helps me a lot
walk with the Lord.. .1 like all the
.even the children’s shows. | grew
We had no radio or children
any kind. This is why I like all
that your radi?tion has to offer.

Canandaigua: / want to thank you for your
radio station 102.9 FM. | had a-heavy heart
after losing my best friend to cancer and
your station, through music and uplifting
messages, helped me so much.

Perth RoadgOntario, Canada: When we rise
) f radio station WVHI 94.7 FM

jo in our bedroom, another
wnstairs and another out

in the  garage. T radio in the garage is there

for all who enter our yard and it is turned on

24/7, even cturnal animals receive a

blessing from God. i ’
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« — Wayne Taylor, General Manager

Mars Hill Network...Proud Accredited
Member of NRB!

Dear Mars Hill Ministry Partners,

As some have speculated, certain people and people
groups would like to see Christian radio content be strictly
regulated by the government. Some even would prefer that
Christian radio stations operating on FCC issued licenses
would actually be shut down, due to what is now commonly
known as “hate speech”. This may be coming our way if
things continue to progress culturally as anti-Christian.

Though we know of no valid organized effort to regulate
or remove Christian radio per say, it is highly probable that
the day will come when Christian broadcasters will face
either compromising the teaching of God’s Word, or losing
guardianship of a radio license.

The Mars Hill Network can proudly say that we are an
accredited member of National Religious Broadcasters
Association (NRB). NRB looks after the welfare of the
Christian broadcasting industry in the United States.

They offer numerous resources to each affiliated station,
and monitor current FCC regulations, as well as music
industry regulations that may greatly affect Christian radio.
They offer legal representation regarding issues that may
threaten the future of the Christian broadcaster’s First
Amendment rights.

Our ongoing membership with NRB is just one of the
many ways your contribution to the Mars Hill Network is
used. Our affiliation with NRB helps to ensure that our
First Amendment rights will not be inhibited.

Once again, thank you for your generosity, making it
possible to proclaim the gospel throughout upstate NY
and southern Ontario Canada today, and God willing, in
the days, months, and years
ahead.

*Q‘ MEmg X

Courageously Serving
Christ. ..with you,

Wayne

Program Selection...How Mars Hill
Network Does It!

Programming heard on the Mars Hill Network does not
fall into the “a dollar a holler” category, that’s for sure.
Programs aired on MHN are first very carefully vetted.
Research is not limited only to accurate Biblical content,
but on the Christian character of program producers and
their featured preacher-teachers.

Programs that have been submitted for consideration
are evaluated over a period of time with prayer and
discussion. Programs are chosen based upon Biblical
accuracy, what the program will provide spiritually to
the radio audience, clear verbal presentation of content,
and ease of listenability. Credence is given to production
quality as well.

The Mars Hill Network Program Committee consists of
a number of Mars Hill Broadcasting Board of Director
members, along with the general manager of the
network. This committee assures that no one person
determines what is to be included in our broadcast
schedule, guarding against personal likes, dislikes, or
secondary
doctrinal issues.

The Mars Hill
Network invites
listeners to
comment on
our program
lineup by simply
emailing us or
calling us at our
ministry offices.

HOW Can We
Pray For You?

https://www.marshillnetwork.org/thewall/

Just use the QR Code or go

We Carefu”y to marshillnetwork.org/thewall E E

i Our team of prayer warriors % o3
COﬂSIder your will bring your concerns to the
i Heavenly Throne Room for a
InDUt period of two weeks.

c Everything is confidential
And...that’s
H 2
how it’s done! "Maps Hill
NETWORK




Pulaski: Thank you for being strict and fussy about the music,
programs and message you put on the air! Thank you for standing
firm on the Truth. Thank you for being the true light and message in

Saluting a New Kid’s Ministry

Keeping Kids Connected is a grass roots children’s

RECENT ADDITIONS TO THE MARS HILL
NETWORK FAMILY OF PROGRAMS

Airing weekday
mornings at 8:30AM,
a short feature from The
Colson Center hosted by
John Stonestreet. The feature takes a look at current events
and issues affecting the family, the church, and our daily lives
as we follow Christ. Informative, engaging, impactful — tune
in weekday mornings.

THEPOINT

with John Stonestreet

A s_hort feature,
ARSI oy

8:30 PM. If you like
hearing testimonies, this is a great feature for you. It's a
packed 1-minute, featuring a story from someone’s life of
how God used them to impact lives, on-mission. Tune in
weekdays and be encouraged to reach out, right where
you are for Christ.

Airing weekdays at
5:05 P, it's an engaging
Q&A program with Pastor
Adriel Sanchez and also

- hosted by Dr. Bill Maier.
Questions from you, their
listeners, answered on the
program daily with sound
doctrine, theology, and a
pastor’s heart for the church.

/ Core . |
iChl‘lStlanlty

Tough Questions Answered

Brian Munse, Operations
Manager and your host on
the Way Home Program,

weekdays from 5 — 6:30 PM.
“Encouragement to wind down the
day and get ready for the next.”

this dark world! | listen on my way to and from work and at home.

Dayton, TN (Internet): We moved to TN in 9/20 but still listen thru
our Alexa. We love your music selections, Joni & Frienas and kids

programs. Bless you.

Now, Face to Face. ..a Studio Upgrade

We're thankful for God’s provision to upgrade our Production
Room #1, we at Mars Hill call it, “Prod.1”.

Prod.1 was last updated in the early 1980’s. At that time we
were still using turntables and tape machines for our primary
production means. Times change, and with that change

came digital audio. Turntables were replaced by CD players,
mini-disks, DAT tapes, and finally digital computer storage and
“flash/thumb drives”. New production studios are simply hard
audio boards, mics and computers, with audio boards most
likely disappearing in favor of virtual audio boards in the

near future.

How blessed Mars Hill Network is to have a skilled, in-house
engineer as a full time staff member. Mike Dwinell not only
maintains all of our radio outlets throughout the state, but
works with IT issues as well. Mike’s expertise in studio design
allowed us to upgrade our main Control Room a few years
ago, and those skills greatly facilitated our Prod. 1 upgrade.
Along with a seasoned tradesman, and help from our part
time maintenance person, Mike was able to see his blueprints
come to life.

Prod.1 boasts a comfortable studio setting with lots of
versatility. Face to face interviews are made so much simpler,
something that our old production studio was not designed for.
Grateful we are to be able to utilize the gifts God has provided
through many of our radio partners, helping to produce a
better audio product. . .all to the glory of God.

MERCHANDISE FROM THE MARS HILL NETWORK

Women Walking the Journey of Life. . . Together.

Navigating Christian Womanhood (NCW) video production
was introduced this past year as an important part of our
online Summit Workshop series. This 20 to 30 minute talk
program, fittingly hosted by MHN staff member Sonya Hines, is
designed to reach women in every aspect of life with wisdom
from God’s Word and Biblical counsel from carefully selected
knowledgeable guests. Previous NCW topics include: women
counseling women; mental health; physical health; careers
and caring for aging parents with new “women relevant”
releases every other month. You can find Navigating Christian
Womanhood on YouTube; Facebook and at our website,
marshillnetwork.org.

One North Expands Video Horizons

Mars Hill Networks digital media branch, One North, is
expanding its ministry outreach by incorporating enhanced
video platforms, and populating its social media platforms &
website with more in-house video content.

Teddy Gaputo, Mars Hill's Director of Digital Media, continues
to research upgraded video exposure possibilities as well as
improving our One North video facility making it more versatile
for future productions.

Services offered by One North Media other than in-house
Mars Hill productions include, creating promotional
informational videos for churches and Christian organizations,
musical artist video presentations, and producing video
advertising shorts for non-profit organizations. One North also
serves as a “how to” for the local church and para-church
organizations.

To learn more, go to www.marshilinetwork.org/onenorth. You
can also contact Teddy Caputo at tcaputo@marshillnetwork.
org, or call Teddy at 800 677-1881 during M-F regular
business hours 8:30am-4pm.

ministry that keeps military kids connected with their enlisted
parent(s) or caregivers in a fun and effective way.

Mitchell Aguirre, a New York City businessman residing

in Queens, was inspired to create this unique ministry that
utilizes colorful personalized printed material and online
interactive exercises with the goal of staying connected with
their parent(s) who often are called away for military duty,

or keep ever-changing varied service hours. Children of the
military often are in a transient lifestyle, being uprooted from
their familiar surroundings, those surroundings that bring

a sense of stability to their lives. Mitchell credits his idea

to time spent away from his own son while doing a stint in
prison for a bad business deal. Mitchell would create stories
with hand drawn pictures and mail them to his son as a way
to keep a close connection.

Keeping Kids Connected purposely offers children an
opportunity to “belong” to a spiritually meaningful, interactive,
fun and caring evangelistic ministry, one that clearly
proclaims Jesus Christ and God’s plan of salvation.

Kids are invited to create a personalized Christian-themed
story book online, then receive that quality printed book in
the mail. The children submit names of their loved ones, and
are able to select people features that may closely resemble
family members. This personalization becomes resident in
every published story. Each month a new story is sent to
those enrolled in the ministry, and is able to be placed in the
sturdy storybook cover binder, adding new chapters on a
regular basis.

Other activities are routinely featured onling, all designed to
help the child keep connected with their “away” parent or
caregiver.

The Mars Hill Network, as a media partner, hopes to
encourage local churches and ministries, especially in the
Fort Drum listening area, to adopt Keeping Kids Connected
as a part of their mission to military families.

For further information contact us here at the Mars Hill
Network, watch our One North video interview with
Mitchell available on our web site or YouTube channel, or
visit the Keeping Kids Connected web page at
www.keepingkidsconnected.org.

You can also contact Mitchell Aguirre directly at
mitch@KeepingKidsConnected.org



